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Chairman Hoops, Vice Chair Ray, ranking member Smith, members of the committee,  We write 
as proponents of HB-118.   
 
We think citizens should have a vote on the building and a need to be informed on what is 
being built in our backyards. 
 
The manufactures safety data should be available to the general public.  Our property value and 
rural life will be affected. 
 
Big money and access to government subsides should not be allowed to push this through.  
They don't live in the area and will walk away when problems occur.  Their landscape and 
property are not being hurt. 
 
A state agency with no connection to the area should not be allowed to make decisions on 
what happens in our backyards. 
 
Just because there are so few people involved doesn't mean we should have no say. 
 
Edward & Carolyn Kalb 
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